
 
 
 
 

"The addition will create about 25 more 
parking spaces, but more importantly the 

parking lot addition will provide a safer exit 
for seniors who regularly attend activities at 

the Thibodaux Senior Center." 

~Mayor Charles Caillouet 

The Senior Citizen Parking Lot Expansion 
Project will soon be underway. Bids were 
received on February 9, 2010 and the low 

bidder was Byron Talbot Contractor, Inc. at 
$120,664.  All information will on the 

Thibodaux City Council agenda at their next 
meeting on Feb18, 2010. If approved, the 

construction of the project will begin around 
mid-March. 

 
The project is being funded, in part, with a 
$130,000 grant from the Lorio Foundation. 

 
After completion, center participants will be 

able to exit onto President Street instead of the 
busier Canal Boulevard. 
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